
Daniel Louis Schorr 
Mr. President, I have the honor to present as a candidate for an honorary degree, DANIEL 
Lours SCHORR, distinguished journalist, stalwart of First Amendment rights, and pacesetter 
for the Washington press corps. 

Familiar to millions of CBS Evening News viewers as the network's authority on the Water
gate Affair and, more recently, on the charges of abuse by the national intelligence community, 
Danial Schorr reports from Washington with over forty years of experience. 

A New Yorker, educated at City College, he has covered stories in the United States for 
foreign news organizations and has reported from almost every other part of the world for 
American audiences. Among his foreign assignments through CBS which he joined in 195 3, 
he reopened the network's Moscow bureau and arranged Nikita Khrushchev's historic first 
television appearance in this country, and he served as the network's main West German and 
central European correspondent in the late 1950s and early 1960s. In the course of his over
seas broadcasts, he has been cited both by his peers and the countries he covered for his 
"critical but just" reporting. It was this reputation that brought him back to Washington in 
1966 to monitor the developing social actions in this country. Since then he has done major 
stories and documentaries on poverty, urban renewal, health care, education, pollution, and 
the civil rights movement. With the wage-price freeze in August, 1971, he turned to 
economic reporting, and a year later to the unfolding drama of Watergate. His controversial 
two-part series on the scandal, shown at the close of the 1972 political campaign, earned him 
an Emmy Award. 

Daniel Schorr is an outstanding example of a liberally educated man. In a medium which 
demands short, concise reporting, he adds a depth to his stories seldom matched. His ability 
to chronicle a wide range of topics makes him a rare generalist in an increasingly more 
specialized field. 

Therefore, on behalf of the faculty of Kalamazoo College, and representing the members 
of the senior class who selected him as the Commencement speaker as a result of his earlier 
visit to the campus, I have the privilege to present DANIEL Louis SCHORR for the honorary 
degree, Doctor of Humane Letters. 


